
 

 

 

28th June 2018 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Whitby Residential 16th to 18th July 2018  

 

We are looking forward to our exciting visit to Whitby YHA where we will have the chance to 

try out new and exciting challenges as part of our outdoor and adventure PE curriculum and 

our reading and history curriculum. 

 

We are holding a short meeting on Monday 9th July at 5.30pm, for parents to receive more 

information about the venue and activities planned to find out what your child needs to pack 

(and what s/he doesn’t need!) and to ask questions about the visit. 

 

I have enclosed a medical form which needs to be completed and returned before 9th 

July. 

 

Thank you for the money received so far – don’t forget you can pay in instalments using 

Parent Pay. If you wish to discuss your financial contribution please contact the office staff 

or Mrs Grist. 

 

Please return the form below so we can arrange suitable facilities for the meetings. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs Lake 
............................................................................................................................. 

 
Whitby Residential 16th to 18th July 2018 

 

I/We would like to attend the meeting on Monday 9th July at 5.30pm                  

 

 

Child’s Name..............................................................................................................  

 

Signed ....................................................................................................................... 
 

 

 


